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FCSO Partners With Family Kia of St. Augustine 

 to Raise Money for FSEAT 
 

The Flagler County Sheriff’s Office (FCSO) is partnering with Family Kia of St. Augustine to raise 

money for FSEAT (Flagler Sheriff’s Employee Assistance Trust). Richard Stoff, President and Owner of 

Family Kia, lives locally and knows first-hand the dedication and hard work that each and every FCSO 

employee demonstrates while serving their community and wishes to reward a recipient each month 

with a $250 donation to FSEAT in their name. FSEAT is a trust used to aid FCSO personnel in a critical 

time of need. 

 

In January, Communications Specialist, Tina Eddy was awarded for her ability to go above and beyond 

in her job duties while overcoming challenges. This dedication has proven to be a great asset to the 

Communications Division. 

 

In February, Deputy Philip Conway was awarded for his professionalism and calm demeanor during and 
after a violent incident during which he was injured. 

 

In March, Deputy Nancy Malheiros was awarded for saving an infant’s life. Her quick actions during a 

critical time allowed a little girl to recently celebrate her second birthday.  

 

“We are proud to announce this partnership with Family Kia,” Sheriff Staly said. “I’ve said it before, we 

have a stellar team working at the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office. Whether that employee is behind a 

badge or a desk or on the other end of a telephone, they are all dedicated to the job and serving the 

community. We recognize stand out performance and are humbled that Family KIA wants to recognize 

our employees as well.” 

 

Family Kia of St. Augustine has made a $250 donation to FSEAT in each employees name as of March 

2018 and will continue to make a donation every month in the name of the awarded employee. For more 

information on FSEAT please visit FSEAT.Org. 
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